November 1, 2017


   The meeting convened at 5:30.

  Attendees: Dom Pugliese, Richard Connelly and Jack Smith were present.
                        Kristen Fox and Louise Nejad were also present.

Minutes: Minutes from October 11, 2017 were reviewed, approved and signed.

Bills:  Bills were reviewed, approved and signed.

Motor Vehicle: The Motor Vehicle Abatement Report was reviewed, approved and 
signed. 

ATB:   Abatement Applications before the ATB were reviewed and discussed. 

Chapter Applications:  61A and 61B Chapter Applications and the Certificate of Action documents were reviewed, approved and signed.

Tax Exemption: The Board discussed a letter that was received from 109 Red Acre Road,
Brookline Infant Toddler Center, regarding their tax exempt status. It was determined that
they indeed should be tax exempt.

Correspondence: There was none.

The next meeting will be held November 29.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,


Louise A. Nejad
Assistant Assessor








	



